
  

   

 

   

    

    

       

     

    

      

  

 

    

  

 

Allegany College of Maryland 

Western Maryland Works Weld Fume Extractor Project 

Allegany College of Maryland proposes to provide and install two new weld fume extractor 

systems at our Western Maryland Works building. This project will also include the demolition and 

removal of the current extractor system. Allegany College invites interested contractors to submit a bid. 

Contractors are required to attend a mandatory pre bid meeting being held on Wednesday, March 

12th, 2025 at 10:00 a.m in the Western Maryland Works Building in Room 1. Please contact Mr. Adam 

Phipps, Director of Physical Plant, Allegany College of Maryland – Cumberland Campus at 301- 784-5262. 

Deadlines for submission of bids is Friday April 4th, 2025 at 12:00 PM. All submissions should be sent to 

the below address. Mrs. Sherry Buffenmyer Director of Fiscal Affairs Allegany College of Maryland 12401 

Willowbrook Road, SE Cumberland, MD 21502-2596. 

The College reserves the right to reject any or all submissions and may request other submissions with a 

subsequent announcement and advertisement. The College reserves the right to negotiate with the firm 

or firms whose proposal it feels is in the best interest of the College. 


